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Dear Mr Arthur, 
 
During the evidence session on Wednesday 15 June you agreed to provide 
the Committee with supplementary information. 
 
The Official Report of the meeting will be published on Monday 20 June and 
can be accessed here. You can also access footage of the evidence session 
here. 
 
In addition to the information you agreed to provide, the Committee would be 
grateful if you would provide some detail on the issues being discussed with 
the UK Government with regards to an online sales tax. 
 
It would be helpful if this information could be provided by Monday 27 June. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Claire Baker MSP 
Convener 

https://www.parliament.scot/chamber-and-committees/official-report/what-was-said-in-parliament?msp=All&committeeSelect=309&qry=&dateSelect=7503b6d994e241ef904c18fa9ad3ab70%7CWednesday%2C+May+12%2C+2021%7C&showPlenary=true&showCommittee=true#orsearch
https://www.scottishparliament.tv/meeting/economy-and-fair-work-committee-june-15-2022

